
 

 

Introduction: New Director for Labour Relations - Gauteng 

Provincial Department of Health 
 

Members will be aware that the Gauteng Provincial Department of Health had a vacancy for the position 

of Director for Labour Relations for more than two years. Mr Tebogo Macheche has been acting in this 

position.  

 

The Department of Health invited labour to introduce Mr Giyani Makamu as the newly appointed Director 

for Labour Relations with effect from 1 November 2021. The PSA welcomes Mr Makamu and wishes him 

all the best during his tenure as the Director for Labour Relations in Gauteng. 
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